
                                                                                                                                                   December 9th-13th  

This Week 

We had a great week learning about the letter ‘Q’.  This week we read My ‘q’ Sound Box, 

sang along to our quiet ‘Q’ poem, sorted ‘Q’ pictures and watched the Sesame Street ‘Q’ 

Podcast.  

 

We had a very exciting week full of lots of surprises.  On Wednesday, Mrs. Claus 

delivered gingerbread cake fresh from Santa’s Workshop at the North Pole.  It was 

sooooo yummy, the kiddos loved it.  Evan Snow was very sneaky this week.  He took all of 

our jingle bells to the North Pole to be cleaned.  In exchange, Santa told him he could 

have a sleigh bell to give to each kiddo!  We were so surprised and had a great time 

decorating them and singing Jingle Bells. 

 

On Thursday, Miss Bonnie came in for Art Class.  Miss Bonnie taught us how to turn a 

real pine cone into a small Christmas tree.  First we painted the pine cone green, then we 

added sparkly glitter and poked pom poms into the scales for ornaments. 

 

On Friday, we ended our wonderful Christmas season by having the coziest pajama party.  

At our party we watched How The Grinch Stole Christmas and decorated Christmas tree 

cookies! 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays! 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Looking Ahead 

 
December 
 23rd-27th 

Christmas Break 
NO SCHOOL 

 
    December 31th 

New Years Eve 
NO AFTER SCHOOL 

 
January 1st 

New Years Day 
NO SCHOOL 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News! 


